
BDU / Technology Infrastructure Advisory Committee 
Meeting Date: December 04, 2014,  4PM 
Location: Bloomington City Hall McCloskey Room 
 
Board Attendance: Dennis Cromwell, Mike Trotzke, Mark McMath, Michelle Cole 
Staff Attendance: Rick Dietz 
 
Rick Dietz reported on CoB activities:  

• CTP Updates:   
o City has finalized decision on the engineering & landscape architect 

team for the 10th St/Alley/Landscaping project.  The City has selected 
the Anderson+Bohlander team (included CMT Engineering, Pivot 
Marketing and Varos) for this project. 

• Looking at possible project extending Open311 toolkit into Open211 which 
connections social services and NFP with potential clients. 

 
Mark McMath 

• Implementing major IU Health systems upgrade on 12/31/14.  Unifying 
systems across organization. 

 
Dennis Cromwell 

• IU renewed Adobe Creative Cloud for faculty/staff/students.  Will probably be 
looking at open source alternatives more intently for next cycle. 

• Planning I-Light fiber relocation for I69 and actiing on 2020 Strategic Plan. 
 
Topical discussion of software development methods, specifically SCRUM. 
 

  


